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    December 2018 Newsletter 
 

Thank you to everyone who came along to Parents Evening, we hope you found it worthwhile and 

informative.    We will have our second Parents Evening in March.  The children have begun to get in the 

festive mood singing lots of Christmas songs, decorating the walls and windows with Christmassy crafts 

and putting up the Christmas trees.  We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy 

2019.   - Term starts 7th January 2019 

 

 

 
   Thank you to everyone who supported 

our fundraising this month, from Santa Letters, 
Reindeer Food, Calendars, and Hot Chocolate cones, it 
all makes a huge difference to the pre-school. 

 

 

 

             

 

 

                                             

    

In aid of Save the Children, wear your 

Christmas jumper to school – for a donation 

 
 

w/c 1st Dec  is M, followed by N and O and P  

  

       Christmas Puppets               

Campbell Paget has once again invited all the children to 
the Christmas puppet show on Tuesday 18th Dec at 11am.  
The Nursery Class parents will be assisting to walk their 
children attending the session, but everyone is welcome 
to join them at the Church 

Please could you ensure 

clothing is marked clearly 

with either a fabric or Sharpie 

pen as uniform easily gets lost 

Wellie Throw                          

 

 

           

The Nativity will take place on Friday 7th December at 

Brenchley Church at 9.15am.  Please bring the children 

dressed so it is less intrusive for them.  The children 

have once again designed their own programmes 

which can be bought for a small donation.  There will 

also be a raffle   

Please remember there is no afternoon session 

Well done Ambrose 

(Lions) and Benjamin 

(Nursery) for throwing the 

wellie the furthest and 

winning their own pair of 

wellies 

Lions Class Nativity 

Friday 14th  December 

 

Please be aware that as from 1st January 2019,  fees 

will be invoiced on a 30 day basis. 

 

As there are lots of children with 

the same lunch box, could you 

please make it distinguishable 

– large writing etc 

 More donations are needed to make this event a 
success! The Committee will open the secrets room w/c 10th 
December for one week   Please return your slip with some 
money  in a named purse. Your child can choose two gifts 
(minimum donation £2 per present) 

Thank you all for helping us raise £67.00 for 
Children in Need and participating in the duck 
race.  Well done Frank for choosing the winning 
duck  
 

Secrets Room 
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